
Court case against care company continues
 Norway 

The Fagforbundet public service union is continuing to pursue legal action against 
the Aleris care company which it believes has major implications for labour rights in 
Norway. The company is being challenged over using self-employed workers that it 
calls "consultants" rather than directly employing care staff. The "consultants" have 
no employment rights and have been forced to work long hours of overtime, 
including up to 72 hours without a break, for fear of being denied work. They have 
no sickness or pension benefit or protection against dismissal. Aleris Care is now 
part of the Ambea group of companies which has renamed the operations Stendi.
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